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An Affirmative Action Reminder For Gov't Contractors

 

Potential and existing federal contractors and subcontractors face a thicket of obligations when they decide to
enter into agreements to perform work for the federal government. Duties range from following detailed
requirements on how to bill the government to ensuring that the products and services meet government
specifications.

Click here to read the full article on Law360*.

*Subscription-based publication.
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